Ken Selezinka

From: Quinn Barton <littleventuretreeservice@gmail.com>
Sent: January 31, 2025 6:45 PM

To: Ken Selezinka

Subject: Thank you for you hospitality

My crew and | had a great stay at Ken’s. He is excellent to rent from, very accommodating and
responsive. The house was clean, cozy and equipped with every thing you need. During our long term
stay, a cleaner came in once a week to tidy up and restock some items in the house and every now and
then would leave us some freshly baked goods that were greatly appreciated!.

Would highly recommend contacting ken for accommodations if you ever find yourself heading out to
Gold river.

Thanks for the stay ken! Be seeing you on our next little venture.

Quinn Barton
LVTS



